
Dear Councillor Lehman, 
  
Thank you for inviting feedback regarding the above project. 
  
We wish to offer our strong objection to one component of the project, namely the 
sidewalk proposed for the south side of St. Anthony Road. 
  
We have resided at 1089 St. Anthony Road for over 46 years: every day when we are 
home we take our dog for a walk in the neighbourhood, and never have we thought that 
a sidewalk would be a useful addition.  In fact, when we walk in to Hazelden North, we 
often stay on the roadside, especially in winter, because it is less treacherous than on 
their sidewalks. 
  
Our view is that taxpayers’ dollars could be spent much more productively on other 
projects.  This one is a waste of our money. 
  
Sincerely, 
  
Brent and Marilyn Kelman 
 


